
June is upon us and as ever we can’t predict the wonderful 
English weather. We are excited for the sun to start shining 
more and the longer days so all the children at Faces Kids 
Club can get more fresh air playing outside.  
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Dates for the diary 
Last day of term 22nd 

July  

Holiday club starts 26th 
July 

Graduation 17th July 
4.30pm 

Faces Kids Club would 
like to welcome our 

newest staff member, 
Recycle Rex. Rex has 

come to help teach the 
children the 

importance of looking 
after our planet. 

                              
Contacts 

Office                                     
01277 204018        

Booking & accounts   
support@faceskidsclub.co.uk 

or Sam 07888604070 

H O P E F I E L D T R I P      
Hopefield Trip - We had a fantastic annual 
trip to Hopefield Sanctuary back in May. 
The children saw lots of different animals 
and not just farm animals! We were so 
glad that all children made it and of course 
that it didn't rain! We would like to 
recommend Hopefield as a place to take 

the children in the Summer. Holiday's or weekends as its a 
wonderful day out for children of all ages!!

GRADUATION - You will soon receive 
i n v i t a t i o n s t o o u r p r e s c h o o l 
graduation. Graduation will be held on 
Wednesday 17th of July at 4:30 for all 
children attending Pre School. All 
parents/carers and family welcome!

End of term leavers - We 
can't believe how fast this 
year has gone and that we 
w i l l s o o n b e s a y i n g 
goodbye to our 4 year 
old's who are all off to 
school in September! We 
have loved getting to know 
all of the children, watching them grow and progress and 
we hope all children have enjoyed their time with us at 
Faces. We wish them all the best of luck at School!! 

BOOK UP NOW FOR SUMMER HOLIDAY CLUB
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